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Every four years, all schools must go through a mandated process of a school review. Schools must reflect on the learning outcomes and position of the school throughout the preceding four years, using the School Strategic Plan as a guide. More information can be found on the DET website: http://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/parents/Pages/default.aspx
There are three parts to each review; 1. the school self-evaluation, 2. the review day and 3. writing the next School Strategic Plan. As part of the self-evaluation, we have sought feedback from students, staff and parents/guardians.
Below are the questions that we are asking parents/guardians. Please return your responses either digitally to the school email address: wembley.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au or a hard copy printed and handed into the office by Friday 31 July. 
This provides us with valuable feedback about our school, today, and to feed into the future improvement of Wembley Primary School.
We thank you in anticipation of your time, effort and valuable feedback.
Vassie Vatsilas-D’Arcangelo-Assistant Principal 

	What do you want for your kids when they graduate?


	What do you love about this school and don't want to lose, if possible?


	One thing to change what would it be?


	Anything else that you wish to share:




image1.emf
" Wembley

Primary School











